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On March 30, 2023, Tioga County Sheriff’s Office Deputy Sheriff Sean Detota graduated from the 
Southern Tier Law Enforcement Academy.  The academy was located in Corning and Elmira, NY 
and started on August 8th.  The participants were instructed on such topics as Penal and Criminal 
Procedural Law, Defensive Tactics, Firearms, First Aid and Emergency Vehicle Operation.  
Congratulations to Deputy Detota on successfully completing the Police Academy! 
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